
UNITED STATES COAST GUARD

ADDRESS REPLY TO:

Commanding Officer
USCGC FORSYTHIA (WAGL-63 )
P. 0. Box 175
Sewickley, Pa.

Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Sir:

13 November 1961

In regards your letter 23 September 1961. Your reception of the CGC
FORSYTHIA on 2694 Kcs is confirmed. As there are no Radiomen attached
this unit, the radio watches are stood by Seamen, and our operation log
is brief.

This unit's transmitter is an RCA .Radiotelephone Model 7T-8050 HF plate,
inport 2ower 150 watts, antenna power 85 watts; call letters of this
unit are NRZY.

I am pleased to know this unit is putting out a good signal. I wish
to congratulate you on your fine receiving.

Yours sincerely,

ELMER L OVA.

CHBOSN W-2, U. S. Coast Guard
Commanding Officer


